Ruth comments on Brexit negotiations
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Please see a statement from Scottish Conservative leader Ruth Davidson
following the Brexit negotiations in Brussels yesterday.

“The question on the Brexit ballot paper asked voters whether the UK should
stay or leave the European Union — it did not ask if the country should be
divided by different deals for different home nations.

“While I recognise the complexity of the current negotiations, no government
of the Conservative and Unionist Party should countenance any deal that
compromises the political, economic or constitutional integrity of the United
Kingdom.

“All sides agree there should be no return to the borders of the past between
Northern Ireland and the Republic of Ireland.

“Similarly, jeopardising the UK'’'s own internal market is in no-one’s
interest.

“If regulatory alignment in a number of specific areas is the requirement for
a frictionless border, then the Prime Minister should conclude this must be
on a UK-wide basis.”
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